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OFFENDER APPREHENDED 
 
On March 21, 2011, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department Fugitive Unit and 
members of the FBI Fugitive Task Force located a multi-state sex offender at 
4411 Northwest 171 Terrace in Miami Gardens, Florida.  The fugitive was located 
after an extensive three week investigation. 
 
The suspect is wanted by the Oil City Police Department in Pennsylvania for 20 
counts of Indecent Exposure on Children.  The suspect is also wanted for Felony 
Aggravated Indecent Assault on Children.  The suspect has been identified as 
Juan Jose Gonzales, W/M, 4/1/62, and was taken into custody without further 
incident. 
 
The suspect is being held at the Broward County Main Jail without bond and 
awaits extradition back to Pennsylvania. 
 
Due to the nature of Gonzales’ charges, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 
urges anyone who believes their children may have been in contact with 
Gonzales to contact Detective Chuck Morrow at 954-828-5579 or Broward 
County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
 

 
Gonzales, Juan 

A.K.A. “Juan Gonzalez” 
4/1/62 
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